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S258 Greater Kailash, GK 1 
Delhi 110048  

 
 
 
Dated:18-08-2024                 
 
 

         TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 
                    Subject: Public Statement related to Ex-Employee Shilpa Rana  
 
 
 
This public statement is being issued regarding an ex-employee, Shilpa/Shilpa Rana, who 
was previously employed at Foxhog Ventures. Shilpa was terminated due to financial fraud 
and misconduct. 
 
An FIR has been lodged at Barakhamba Road Police Station, along with a Cyber Crime FIR 
at Delhi East Police Station. She is currently undergoing a police investigation. 
 
It has come to our attention that she is attempting to extort money using the name of our 
organization. We urge everyone to refrain from engaging with her in any capacity. Anyone 
found involved with her may also be subject to legal action. 
 
A copy of the FIR is publicly available and can be provided upon request. 
 
 
 
 
For, Foxhog Ventures India Private Limited   




